
 

    Walterboro City Council 
      Special Called Meeting 
      August 26, 2008 
 
  
      MINUTES
   
 
 Having been duly advertised as required by law, a Special Called Joint Meeting of 
Walterboro City Council and Colleton County Council was held at City Hall on Tuesday, 
August 26, 2008 at 5:00 P.M.  The purpose of the joint meeting was to hold an executive 
session to discuss a legal matter on the Recreation Commission.  Mayor Sweat and Colleton 
County Chair Dr. Joe Flowers jointly presided at this meeting.   
 
PRESENT WERE: Mayor Charlie Sweat, City Council Members Randy Peters, Bill Young, 
Charles Lucas, Ted Parker, Franklin Smalls and Mary Anne Cannady.  City Manager Jeff 
Lord, City Clerk Betty Hudson, and Attorney Tom Howard representing City Attorney George 
Cone were also present.  Colleton County Council Members present were: Steven D. 
Murdaugh, Floyd Buckner, Gene Whetsell, Evon Robinson and Joseph F. Flowers, Chairman.  
Clerk to Council Ruth Mayer and County Administrator Doug Burns were also present on 
behalf of Colleton County. 
 
 There being a quorum present, Mayor Sweat called the meeting to order and called 
on Council Member Smalls for the invocation and Council Member Young to lead the Pledge 
of Allegiance to our flag. 
 
 At this point, Chairman Joe Flowers called the meeting to order for Colleton County 
Council and conducted a roll call.  All members were present. 
 
 A motion was then made by County Council Member Steven Murdaugh, seconded by 
County Council Member Whetsell to enter an executive session with Walterboro City Council 
to discuss a matter related to the Recreation Commission.  The vote on the motion was 
unanimous.  Walterboro City Council then agreed by consensus, and the meeting convened 
into an executive session.   
 
 The meeting returned to Open Session with no formal action taken as a result of the 
Executive Session. 
 
 There being no further business to consider a motion to adjourn was made by 
Council Member Young, seconded by Council Member Cannady and passed unanimously.  
The Mayor adjourned the meeting at 5:48 P.M.  Notice of this meeting was distributed to all 
local media and posted on the City Hall bulletin board at least twenty-four hours prior to 
meeting time. 
 
       Respectfully, 
  
        
       Betty J. Hudson 
       City Clerk 
 
APPROVED   September 9, 2008 
 


